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Class 40shunts at Croes Newydd yard in the 80’s. Does anyone know why there is a double home signal?Does it allow the loco to use the headshunt but not enter the mainline?
Meeting at Maesgwyn – Wednesday 30th November
A good turnout for the last meeting of the year with 10 members present.
As intimated, the whole layout was set up so that we could see where we needed to concentrate our work over the next few meetings in Ian’s garage – which will carry on each week unless/until the weather dictates that we suspend meetings.


The motley crew!(minus photographer)
The set of six boards certainly is beginning to look like a layout now. Whilst there is still some basic scenics to be done, the main thrust must now be concentrated on wiring the layout. Remember we now have a firm invite to the North Wales Group’s Show on the first Saturday in July so, by our meeting at the end of June we need a complete shakedown of the layout to make sure everything is operating properly.
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The west end of the layout is now built up and just needs the addition of road surfaces, vehicles and people. The backscene will be added in tandem with the A55 road which will form the backdrop.

Ian has received the completed order for polo shirts, which was sent off after the last meeting at Maesgwyn. So if you ordered a shirt it is ready for collection and if you didn’t but want one, contact Ian.
Layout meetings each Wednesday evening from 7:00 p.m. at 17 Toll Bar Road
Next general meeting on Wednesday 25th January 2012 at Maesgwyn from 7:15 p.m. 
Happy New Year! 
Wrexham Area Group
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